CCI Assessment Subcommittee Agenda
June 12, 2009, 2:00-3:30p.m
Location: 4187 Smith Lab 

1. Approval of Minutes from 3/3/09 and 5/29/09 (attached)
2. Update on Carmen Competencies Project

a. Valerie Rake and Kate Hallihan are planning a strategy meeting to address the next steps in using Carmen Competencies based on the subcommittee’s 5/29 discussion. The meeting will address the following:
*what samples to produce, what they should include, a timeline for completion
* begin brainstorming ideas about piloting usage and who should be included
* outline for TELR staff what a GEC competency structure would actually look like (pending changes to GEC...)
* identify and begin organizing a focus group to address questions from TELR project charter related to archiving and reporting of data
3. Discussion of Ongoing Review of GEC – Review of 2004-05 Plan (attached)
See also minutes from discussion at 5/29 meeting
Some issues to consider:

· What methods can be used to define a plan for review of the GEC as a whole (course level, category level, institutional level)
· Course-level review: defining the “functional curriculum” set. This set can be based on enrollments, but may also need to remain flexible to include courses of particular importance, such as regional courses or those where key skill sets are taught (such as problem-solving or analytical/critical thinking) that map to  institutional learning goals and/or the categories defined in our institutional measures (NSSE, CLA).
· Category-level review: perhaps coupling this with course-level review based on category. For example, if the subcommittee chooses the next categorical review to encompass things International, in addition to a faculty focus group, the committee may choose to couple course reviews of certain courses in the Diversity GEC category that would fit into the international focus.
 

4. Determining Categories for Faculty Focus Groups 09-10

The Curriculum and Assessment Office would like set up faculty focus groups for next year based as part of ongoing categorical reviews. These take a long time to prepare logistically and we would like to get them set up over the summer. It would be ideal if the committee could decide on 2 or 3 categories to begin examining next year so that we could, for example, set up a focus group for International courses in the fall, for Social Science in the winter, etc. 
 
